
 

 

 

 

 

Feedback form for families 
 

Before we publish our new leaflet, SEND travel assistance for education, we 

would welcome your views on how useful and easy to use you find it.  

 

Please spend a few minutes completing our feedback form, and then return 

your feedback to us by 5pm on Friday 18 November 2016 at the following 

email address: send2020@surreycc.gov.uk 

 

 

1 Did you find the leaflet, SEND travel assistance for education, helpful?  

 (Please tick one of the options below) 

  

a. yes, very helpful         

b. somewhat helpful         

c. not very helpful            

d. no, not helpful at all  

 

 

2 Please give a reason why you found it helpful or not helpful 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3 Did you find the written information easy to understand?  

 (Please tick one of the options below) 

 

a. yes, very easy to understand        

b. somewhat easy to understand         

c. not very easy to understand   

d. no, it was very difficult to understand  
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4 Please state if anything would have assisted your understanding of the 

 written information 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5 Did you find the diagram /flow chart easy to follow?  

 (Please tick one of the options below) 

 

a. yes, very easy to follow        

b. somewhat easy to follow  

c. not very easy to follow  

d. no, it was difficult to follow  

 

 

6 Please state if anything would have made the diagram/flow chart easier 

 for you to follow 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

When complete please email to send2020@surreycc.gov.uk 
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